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May 2019Seva Activities

Annapoorna received a ‘Letter of Thanks’ 
from Sri T. Sakala Reddy, the Addition-
al Commissioner (Projects) of Greater 
Vishakapatnam Municipal Corporation. In 
the letter, he noted the nutrition with good 
hygiene that is being provided by Annapoor-
na to 242 schools in and around Vishakapa-
tnam and Vizianagaram. 

Annapoorna thanks Sri T. Sakala Reddy 
for his kind words of encouragement.

A CSR Conclave was organised in the State 
of Kerala to ideate, discuss and research 
how the volunteers can, all together, help in 
the making of a healthy and happy nation! 
This event was conducted at Thiruvanan-
thapuram on Sunday, April 28, 2019.

WORDS OF 
APPRECIATION

CSR CONCLAVE 
IN KERALA
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May 2019Academic Performance

Annapoorna is very excited to share the 
testimonial of the Headmistress (HM) from 
GPUC School in Mandikal, Chikkaballapur 
in Karnataka State about Annapoorna's pos-
itive impact on the academic results in her 
school over the last couple of years.

Annapoorna Breakfast Programme was 
recommended to her by her colleague in 
Gunthappanahalli village. HM, Ms. Geetha 
had reached out to Annapoorna for launch-
ing the breakfast programme in her school. 
Annapoorna started operations in the school 
towards the end of the academic year 2016-
17 and has continued till date.

ANNAPOORNA HELPS BOOST
ACADEMIC PERFORMANCE

The HM shared the encouraging 
improvement in the academic results 
of the school. In 2016-17 the result 
was 52.50%, in 2017-18 the result 
improved to 62.50% and in 2018-19 
the results have been in a top class 
of 81.03%!
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Ms. Sunanda, Headmistress (HM) of 
GHPS, Dodda Banaswadi in Bengaluru, in 
her 'Letter of Thanks' to the Annapoorna 
Team has recognised their efforts that has 
brought about a positive change to the over-
all academic performance of the children 
and to the overall strength of the school

Annapoorna thanks Ms. Sunanda for 
her kind words of encouragement!

A CSR Conclave was organised in Jamshed-
pur to ideate, discuss and research how 
the volunteers can, all together, help in the 
making of a healthy and happy nation! 
This event was conducted on Saturday, 
April 20, 2019.

WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT 
FROM THE HM OF GHPS, 
DODDA BANASWADI

CSR CONCLAVE 
AT JAMSHEDHPUR
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The team of Oracle's Corporate Social Re-
sponsibility (CSR) volunteers had a 'field 
day' during the Summer Camp that is being 
organised throughout the week in Doddabele 
Village Breakfast Centre.

Oracle Volunteers joined hands with Annap-
oorna volunteers and planned out a Sports 
Day on Saturday where they conducted and 
played various sports with the Government 
School children in Doddabele. They played a 
variety of sports such as running race, relay 
race, throw ball, tug of war, cricket and so on.

Post the fun in the field, the Oracle volun-
teers distributed a lot of goodies such as 
notebooks, pens, tooth paste, tooth brush, 
soaps, shampoos, biscuit packets and more.

DODDABELE VILLAGE 
CHILDREN'S ‘SPORTS 
DAY’ WITH ORACLE 
CSR TEAM

Annapoorna thanks the Oracle CSR 
team for their enthusiasm and love 
towards the children!


